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November 2, 1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555
Gentlemen:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT (SQN) - IMPLEMENTATION OF STATION
BLACKQUT (SBO) COMMITMENTS FOR UNIT 1 (TAC NO. M89658)

The purpose of this letter is to provide the implementation status for SBO
commitments to NRC. The procedure changes, programs, and modifications
for Unit 1 have been completed. The modifications to the turbine-driven
auxiliary feedwater level control valves have been completed to satisfy the last
action for the Unit 1 SBO implementation. This same modification was
completed previously for Unit 2 during the Cycle 6 refueling outage as
described in a letter from TVA to NRC dated November 9, 1994, This
completes the last commitment associated with SQN’s SBO implementation
plan.

Please direct questions concerning this issue to Keith Weller at
(423) 843-7527.

Sincerely,

# A4 W
R. H. Shell

Manger
SQN Site Licensing

cc: See page 2
9511060223 951102

FDR ADOCK 05000327 AP
P PDR }{t;)b‘




» U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Page 2
November 2, 1995

cc: Mr. D. E. LaBarge, Project Manager
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint, North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2739

NRC Resident Inspector

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

2600 Igou Ferry Road

Soddy-Daisy, Tennessee 37379-3624

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region i

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323-2711




